THE WYATT WEEKLY

JANUARY 24, 2019

Hello Wyatt Families,

IMPORTANT DATES

Happy Thursday! Did you know that School Choice began on Tuesday, January 15th? It remains open until February 15th. If you need access to a computer, please feel free to join us any time between 7:30am and 4:00pm any day!

Reminder that you must participate in Choice if:
-You have a 5th grader going to a new middle school
-You have an incoming Kindergarten scholar
-YOU HAVE ANY NEW SCHOLARS COMING TO WYATT

Do you have a friend, neighbor, or family member looking for a school? Refer them to Wyatt and be entered into a raffle to win a prize! We are excited to see our school grow!

Also - save the date for our next Parents en Accion (PAW) meeting on February 5th at 8am. Childcare and breakfast will be provided! We will talk about our next projects including: teacher appreciation, parent satisfaction, recruitment, fundraising for a library, and more! Come with any and all ideas of what you would like to see happen in our school community.

Our door are always open and we hope to see you soon!

We Are Wyatt!
Your Leadership Team
Andrew Vidockler, Kate Mishara, Karen Craig, and
Rick Brewer

Monday 1/28 Wyatt Board Meeting 8:00am

Friday 2/1 Professional Learning Day - NO SCHOOL

> Friday 2/8 REACH Awards 8:30am

First Friday Resource
Event
2pm - 3:30pm
Food Pantry and
Clothing Swap open!

Friday 2/8



FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA! SEARCH WYATT ACADEMY ON FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM!



